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Dear Families, 

 

New Blessing Application Deadline – February 7, 2015 

 

We received notice from International Headquarters in Korea that they need our accurate list of Blessing 

candidates by February 9, 2015. All couples receiving the Blessing in Korea and in the USA must 

complete the Blessing Ceremony Application by February 7. 

 

From February 9 they will begin preparing the official list of couples receiving the Blessing to report 

directly to True Parents. They will also make final preparations to receive and host those couples 

attending in Korea. 

 

If you are planning on going to this upcoming Blessing, please complete the Blessing Ceremony 
Application by February 7. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 

President 

 
Marjorie Buessing for Crescentia 

Interim Director, BFM 

 

 


